
No matter how chaotic it is, wildflowers will still spring up in the middle of 

nowhere.                

                                               Sheryl Crow 
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The Value of Water…. 
Every month each of us pay for several utilities.  These utilities can range from 

Dish Network to Verizon to Centerville Water.  Have you ever looked at what 

your average monthly bill is for each of these?   Here is a comparison based 

upon the last twelve months in the Centerville area….using real customer’s 

information: 

Electricity   - $ 407.00 
Cell Phone  - $   75.00 
Landline Phone - $   75.00 
Satellite TV  - $ 130.00 
Internet  - $   50.00 
Garbage  - $   30.00 
Water   - $   88.00 
 
The funny thing is, you can live without the Electricity, TV, Cell Phone, Land-
line and Internet…...but how long could you live without water?   

One thing we learned from the Carr and Zogg Fires is that over-grown manza-
nita and brush is not a good combination.  Not only can it be a fire hazard, in 
some cases it can restrict or eliminate access to our critical water infrastruc-
ture.   
 
Recently, the District awarded a vegetative debris contract to Dragon Demoli-
tion to clear the entire pipeline easement generally northeast of Secluded Val-
ley to Prospect Road to our Zone B Tank.     
 
The District has also hired a few temporary workers to help our operators clear 
debris and over grown brush from the Zone C Tank area.   
 
Both projects are being funded predominately by FEMA/CalOES which in 
turn helps the District maintain water system resiliency.  



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meet-
ing will be held Wednesday, December 16th at 
7:00 pm, at the District Office using Zoom.   
 

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage   
Compare the usage on your water bill with the   

average of the District.   

November’s Average:  4,000 cubic - feet.         

Wow, what a year this has been.   Centerville CSD began the construction of the new office 

lobby in December of 2019, not knowing that COVID-19 restrictions would be announced 

shortly thereafter.  The new lobby was completed in February and has allowed our office to 

remain open to the public for most of the year. 

Centerville CSD was awarded a $10,000 grant this year, to purchase a 

Generac Generator for the District Office.  With the PGE power shut-offs throughout 

the year, this generator has kept critical systems operational which helps our staff deliv-

er a safe and reliable water supply to you.  Thank you ACWA JPIA for awarding the 

grant for this much needed piece of equipment. 

AC Pipe Testing.  Earlier this year, operator staff removed whole sections of AC pipe-

line so that it could be tested by an expert consultant.  Once completed, this study will 

provide useful information of the pipe’s current condition as well as estimate its re-

maining useful lives.  This will aid the District in making more informed decisions in 

maintaining and replacing those critical mainlines in the future.    

Main Events of 2020! 

 
Each of us here at Centerville CSD wish you a  

Very Merry Christmas and a Safe and Happy New Year!   
We look forward to serving you in 2021!   

Please stay safe and healthy.  
Season’s Greetings to All! 

Holiday Schedule 
The District Office will be closed:   

December 24th and 25th   
Christmas Eve and Christmas Day 

and 
January 1st - New Year’s Day  


